COOPER CITY/DAVIE COLTS TACKLE FOOTBALL & CHEERLEADING

10500 Stirling Road, Cooper City, FL 33026 Phone: (954) 639-1313 email: coltstacklefootballandcheer@gmail.com

Dear Prospective Sponsor:

The Colts Tackle Cheerleading team was created last year by the merger of the Davie Broncos and the Cooper City Cowboys. We are part of the Cooper City Optimist program. The Cooper City Optimists are a not for profit 501(c)(3) entity. We are only one of thirteen local cities that comprise of the American Youth Football League (AYFL) in South Florida.

The Colts Football program is a major part of our community. Throughout the years, the dedication and commitment of our cheer coaches and numerous volunteers have provided the cheerleaders with a nurturing environment where they develop self confidence, experience teamwork and encourage a healthy lifestyle.

As an Optimist program we rely on registration fees and sponsorships to provide the services to the children of our community. Unfortunately, many of the young children do not have the financial means to partake in this outstanding program. We are reaching out to you today to support our program (family) by making a donation to help make it possible for every child to be a part of Colts Cheerleading, to ensure that no one is left out!

Should you wish to sponsor a child this season, there are three options to choose from, remember your donation is 100% tax deductible.

Level 1: <u>\$300.00</u> – Cheerleader Sponsorship, this option covers the registration fees for the cheerleader for the season.

Level 2: <u>\$500.00</u> – Cheerleader Sponsorship, this option covers the registration fees and the final fees for the season.

CHEERLEADER NAME: TEAM:

Please circle the Level of sponsorship that you are willing to contribute. Print cheerleader's name and age division (MM, 7U, 8U, 9U, 10U, 11U, 12U or 13U). Please make checks payable to the Cooper City Optimist, and in the memo please note Cheerleader.

The parents, athletes and coaching staff sincerely appreciate your time to consider sponsoring a child in need and we look forward to your continued support.

Thank you.